
  

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church 

3301 Echo Drive 

North Platte, NE  69101 

Parochial Administrator:  Fr. Karl T.C. Millis 

Website:   www.seas-np.org 

Parish email:  rectory-office@seas-np.org 

Phone:  308-534-5461 (Office) 

308-534-0511 (Parish Hall) 

 

 

Schedule of Masses: 

August 30- 

September 5 

Mon:  8:00 AM 

Ginger Daigger Smith 

Tues:  8:00 AM 

Special Intention (jls) 

Wed:  5:30 PM 

Ranelle Bailey  

Thur:  8:00 AM 

Jim Beckius  

Fri:      8:00 AM 

Martha Burbach  

Sat:     5:00 PM 

Gene Exner  

Sun:    10:00 AM 

People of Our Parish 

 

 
ST. PATRICK’S ANNUAL BBQ 

THIS SUNDAY, AUGUST 29 

NOON-3:00 PM 

All parishioners of St. Elizabeth’s are warmly 

invited to attend.  There will be great food 

(pulled-pork sandwiches, etc.); games; raffle; 

bake sale; Snowball Express; Trinkets & 

Treasures; & Fun Jumpz! 

Hope to see you there! 

 
Knights of Columbus 

Breakfast Blessing Burritos: 
Order form at www.seas-np.org. Pick-up will 

be Sept. 12th. Please submit pre-orders by 
Sept. 10 at 12:00pm. Burritos are $3.00 each, 
$15.00 for 6, $30.00 for 12, or 24 for $50.00 

(frozen). Payment expected at pick-up. 

Bishop’s Pro-Life Banquet and Conference 

A People of Life and for Life:  

The Next 25 Years of Evangelium Vitae. 

September 17-18 
Go to necatholic.org for more information and to register. 

At the Embassy Suites in Lincoln.  Free childcare will be provided. 

 
 

Office Hours this week:  

Mon: 1:00-5:00 pm; Tues: 1:00-5:00 pm.  

Bulletin deadline is Noon on Thursday. 

Fr. Karl’s Day off this week is Friday. 

 

Prayer Intentions: 
=repose of soul 

Mike Mohr (illness) 

Jon Castillo (illness) 

Daniel Nisley (illness) 

Spencer Bale (illness) 

Kim Prenosil (illness) 

Kerry Heskett (cancer) 

Cathy Leathers (illness) 

J.D. Troyer (cancer) 

Cindy Ryan (illness) 

Dean Large (illness) 

Jennifer Schmid (illness) 

Peggy Lawler (illness) 

Renate Nordquist (illness) 

Kim Paul (illness) 

Tim Garth  

Bill Coulter  

Bill Keck, Jr.  

Fr. Ramon Decaen   

Janice Large  

Rick Ryan  

Teresa-McCarthy Garth  

Jim Beckius  

Vinette Tenopir  

Ginger Daigger Smith  

Troy Tickle  

Carolyn Cohen  

Steve Haman  

Mike Paul  

Sammy Medinger  

Mary Lou Robles  

Leo Walz  

Ardis “Jo” Ginapp  

Verna Kellogg  

Bonnie Greco  

Shirley Lindekugel  

Beatrice Estrada  

Eloise Kramer  

Nellie Rodriguez  

Reyes Robles  

Margaret Ruskamp  

Dolores Kosmicki  

Patricia Zamora  

Teresa Clouatre  

Gordon Swanson  

Florena Schneweis  

Carlos Fleury  

Ruby Ramirez  

JoAnn Bode Waters  

Eileen Boltz  

Leona Clouatre  

Bernadine Torres  

Martha Burbach  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healing Hearts Support Sessions 
for those who have suffered the loss of a loved one are being 

offered to assist Catholics in the grief process.  The sessions 
will be held on six weekly Tuesday evenings beginning Sept. 

14, 2021, 7:00-9:00 p.m., at the John XXIII Diocesan Center,  

37th & Sheridan Blvd. Lincoln. Suggested Donation: $25 (for 
materials) To register, please call 402-473-0620. 

 

JASON EVERT @ ST. PAT’S 

Wednesday, September 1, 5:30pm-9:00pm: Parenting for Purity by 

Jason Evert at St. Patrick’s Church. For parents with students 

attending North Platte Catholic Schools and for NPCS Staff. 

Thursday, September 2, 7:00pm-8:30pm: What’s So Great About 

Being Catholic? by Jason Evert at St. Patrick’s Parish Hall. For 

Catholic Families in the Dioceses of Grand Island and Lincoln. See 

flyer in narthex for more info. 
 

Without a Spouse Meeting:  

This year’s first meeting will be         
Sept. 12 at 12:30pm at the           
St. Pat’s Parish Hall. This will be a 
potluck—bring a new dish you 
haven’t made before and bring the 
recipe! Drinks, plates, and 
silverware will be provided.  

  

 

Upcoming Events: Aug. 30: 6:00pm- JV FB @ Gothenburg, Aug. 31: 5:00pm- 
Reserve VB @ NPHS, Sept. 1: 5:30pm- NPCS Parent Banquet, Sept. 2: 
5:00pm- XC @ NPSP Invite, 5:30pm- VB vs. Perkins Co., Sept. 3: 7:00pm- FB 
@ Hastings St. Cecilia, Sept. 4: 10:00am- VB @ Lexington 
 
Back to School Celebration Mass & Banquet: Sept. 1, 5:30pm-9:00pm @ 
St. Pat’s Church, free admission. We are excited to invite you to an evening of 
faith and fun for parents of NPCS students K-12. RSVP by completing the form 
on Sycamore or calling Deacon Irish at 308-532-1874. 
 
G.R.E.E.N. 2021: Oct. 23rd. G.R.E.E.N. is the Endowment's largest fundraiser of 
the year! The Endowment office is currently accepting sponsorships of the 
event and silent auction item donations. For more info, contact Wendy Dodson:  
308-534-5939, w.dodson@npcschools.org.  
 
A huge WELCOME to all of our families this year!  

LITURGICAL MINISTRY ASSIGNMENTS 

September 4 – 5, 2021 (23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time) 

 Saturday  5:00pm Sunday  10:00am 

Lector Loren Baxa Mike Krondak 

Acolyte Ed Rieker  Ron Tejral 

Server Volunteer needed Andrew Tejral 

 Volunteer needed Kieran Tejral 

Music  Greg Vandenberg Peggy Orr 

Gifts Volunteer – Ask Ushers Volunteer – Ask Ushers 

Ushers Ken & Teresa Bjornstad Volunteer needed 

Rosary  Volunteer needed 

 

Sacraments: 

Baptism:   

Celebrated after the weekend Mass;        

one hour class required. 

Confession: 

After Daily Mass or by appt. 

Sat 3:30-4:30 pm 

Sun 8:45-9:30 am 

Matrimony (Marriage) 

Contact priest first before date is set and at 

least 6 months prior. Classes and retreat 

are required. 

Anointing of the Sick 

Contact priest or parish office. 

 

Anniversaries: Jerry & Kay Cooper celebrate their 53rd 

Wedding Anniversary on August 31st.  

 

 
EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

THIS  

WEDNESDAY 

FROM 

6:30 PM 

TO  

10:00 PM 

 

For a current list of retreats at Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat 

House in Waverly, go to:  goodcounselretreat.com 

or pick up a brochure in the entryway. 

Fr. Karl will be giving a retreat Oct. 29-31 on  

“The Dark Night in the Private Writings of St. Mother Teresa” 

 

Stewardship Report for August 22, 2021: 

$1,976.80 

Give The Knights 
Your Cans ... Profit 

from recycling the cans used 
for Knights of Columbus 
charitable works.  Place cans 
in the barrels in front of the 
storage shed (southwest 
corner of parking lot). 

 Please pray for all our 

seminarians as they 

begin a new year of 

education & formation. 

Our hearts are breaking right now for the military families 

who lost loved ones in the terrorist attack in Kabul. Nebraska 

will long remember Corporal Page’s heroic service to his 

country, and we mourn his passing.  Susanne and I 

encourage Nebraskans to keep Daegan’s family in their 

prayers in the coming days and weeks. 

--Statement of Governor Pete Ricketts 

 

Listen to Spirit Catholic Radio at 90.1 FM for North 

Platte, or go to spiritcatholicradio.com                        

to livestream online. 

 
PUMPKIN FESTIVAL MEETING 

Pumpkin Festival meeting Sept. 5th at 11:00am 

in the Parish Hall. Please plan to be there if you 

are able.  Younger/newer families that haven’t 
been involved before are encouraged to come. 

1st FRIDAY ADORATION 

September 3-4 

Sign-up board located in the  

entryway of the church.   
Watch and pray with me for one hour (Matt 26) 

We are hoping to have in-person classes this year for religious 

education.  Fr. Karl will be sending out a short questionnaire to 

all parents of children K-12 sometime this month, to see what 

day (and time) works best for most (we are currently looking at 

Sundays, following Holy Mass); and also to recruit prospective 

teachers.  We are currently looking for a coordinator for the 

program.  If the Holy Spirit is calling you to this, please let Fr. 

Karl know. Thanks. Classes will begin after Pumpkinfest. 

 
(by Margaret Antonetti) 

This book is highly 

recommended by Fr. Karl 

for those who want to 

know How to Hope, Wait, 

and Pray for Your  

Fallen-Away Loved Ones. 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

St. Augustine’s memorial feast is August 28.  Watch this 

excellent movie about his life on Formed.org 

Our parish has a yearly subscription to this website, so 

all content (movies, e-books, audiobooks, etc.) can be 

accessed by parishioners at no cost to them.  If you 

haven’t used Formed yet, now is the time to start. 

 

http://www.seas-np.org/
mailto:rectory-office@seas-np.org
mailto:w.dodson@npcschools.org

